
The Washington County Commissioners and 

Budget Advisory Committee 

are holding a Public Hearing 

on October 16, 2023 at 6:30pm. 

Topic: Fiscal Year 2024 Budget 

Place: Superior Courtroom, 85 Court St, Machias, ME  04654 

Please enter from the Cooper Street main entrance. 

Zoom link for the public hearing will be available on the County 

Website on the Treasurer’s page and the Washington County Maine 

Government Facebook page 

 

There will be a public comment period regarding  

the Washington County budget FY 2024. 

The budget summary is available at the Treasurers’ office or here on 

the website: washingtoncountymaine.com/treasurer-s-office. Full 

versions of the budget upon request with the Treasurers’ office 

 

 

Comments may be submitted to the County Manager Renée Gray: 

Email: rgmanager@washingtoncountymaine.com 

Mail: PO Box 297 

Machias, ME 04654 

Drop off in person: 85 Court St, Machias, ME 04654 
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